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Comments: Raising to your attention the need to deal with legacy mining issues in upper Cottonwood Wash.

 

Extremely high uranium concentrations found in water there, especially associated with the King Edwards and

Avalanche 9 mine. 

 

Reclamation efforts from the late 90s and early 2000s appear to have had no discernable positive effects on

water quality.

 

Aside from the water quality, the native plants and landscape in upper Cottonwood Wash are a high value

resource.

 

 


